

## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

April 26, 2024

## For more information, please contact:

MS4 Coordinator City of Bloomington Utilities stormwater@bloomington.in.gov

Justin Crossley, Digital Brand Manager, Office of the Mayor <a href="mailto:comms@bloomington.in.gov">comms@bloomington.in.gov</a> or 812-349-3406

## **Public Information Meeting: Proposed Stormwater Detention Project**

**Bloomington, Ind.** – The City of Bloomington Utilities Department (CBU) invites residents to join our staff for a public meeting on Thursday, May 2, 2024 at 5:30pm to discuss a proposed stormwater detention system project in your neighborhood.

Detention projects help control stormwater before it enters local waterways or the City's stormwater infrastructure, known as the Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System (MS4). Improving stormwater management can reduce localized flooding and erosion and reduce pollutants entering waterways. In Bloomington, stormwater flows directly into streams and water systems without treatment.

The proposed boundaries of the project include:

North: E. Sheridan Dr.

• East: S. Karen St.

West: S. Highland Ave.South: E. Southdowns Dr.

Location of the proposed stormwater mitigation project is also shown on the map, see Page 2.

We hope to see you at Bryan Park, Woodlawn Shelter, <a href="https://bloomington.in.gov/parks/parks/bryan-park/amenities">https://bloomington.in.gov/parks/parks/bryan-park/amenities</a> on Thursday evening, May 2, 2024 from 5:30 - 7 p.m. to learn about the proposed project, provide input, and ask questions.

For more information on area stormwater, please visit, <a href="https://bloomington.in.gov/utilities/stormwater">https://bloomington.in.gov/utilities/stormwater</a>

## Map of proposed project.

